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Issue 34: 18th June 2021 
‘Give to everyone who asks you for something. When someone takes something that is yours, don’t ask for it 

back.’ Luke 6:30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Next week the children in: 

 

Reception will be having a whaley good time thinking about the story of The Snail and the Whale! 

Year 1 will be creating their own rock pool shape poems. 

Year 2 will be finding out about South African toys and playing some traditional games. 

Year 3 will be thinking about their lovely pets and writing pet inspired poems. 

Year 4 will be become Roman soldiers once more as they complete their memoirs of their training. 

Year 5 will be living the adventure dream as they head off to Heatree! 

Year 6 will be evolving! 

 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE SUMMER TERM 

21st June – 25th June – Year 5 Residential to 

Heatree. 

28th June – Year 4 Roman Experience Day 

29th June – Bikeability for some Year 6s 

2nd July – Sports Day (no spectators – sorry) 

7th July – Reception and KS1 trip to Wembury 

Beach 

9th July – Reserve Sports Day (no spectators) 

15th July – Class move-up day 

20th July – Leavers Service for Year 6 

Wednesday 21st July – children BREAK UP for the 

summer  

22ND AND 23RD JULY INSET  

Autumn term starts for the children on the 6th 

September. 
 

PTA NEWS – PLEASE CAN YOU HELP! 

SCHOOL LOTTERY AND 

THE BIG PTA SUMMER RAFFLE 

Fundraising has been really difficult over the 

last 16 months and we thank those who have 

supported us in many new ways. 

Thank you to those who have purchased 

tickets from the School Lottery - we have 

already received £527.30 over the last 6 

months – that is nearly enough to purchase 3 

Chromebooks! If you are able to support us 

and purchase a lottery ticket, we would be 

extremely grateful as we try to raise funds for 

equipment for the children. 

 

As we won’t be able to hold our traditional 

summer fayre this year you may consider 

purchasing a ticket for the Big PTA Raffle. 

Thank you to those of you who have already 

purchased tickets which are £3 each. 50% of 

all ticket sales purchased go direct to our PTA. 

We have been allocated 250 tickets. The 

raffle runs the week commencing 12th July 

and there will be 2 raffles a day up until and 

including the 17th July. There will be 12 

chances to win up to £5000. To buy tickets 

visit: bigptaraffle.co.uk and search for Bishop 

Cornish – thankyou. 

 

 

 

The government’s announcement this week to postpone the end of restrictions will have been a 

disappointment to many. However, with the rapid rise in cases across the country and in particular 

in Cornwall, this seems to be a good decision. It does however affect some of our plans for this 

term. We had HOPED that parents and families would be able to join us for our Sports Day this year 

but, sadly, given the ongoing restrictions, with a maximum bubble of 30 meeting even outdoors, this 

cannot happen. We will however be able to give the children a sports day experience and film it so 

parents can see the events. We too are extremely disappointed but know that parents will 

understand and appreciate the difficulties we face. I am sure that next year Sports Day will be a 

spectacular event with cheering spectators and excited children!  

Thank you for your understanding. 



 

 

 

The children in Year 5 had an extremely industrious week raising funds for Christian Aid and Dame 

Hannah Rogers as part of their Young Leaders Award. They raised £131 with their sweet sale on 

Tuesday and Wednesday and a tremendous £193 for their non-uniform day.  

Thank you to everyone who donated sweets and money to two incredible causes.  

We have been very impressed by the leadership skills the Year 5 children have developed and their 

enthusiasm ‘to be the change they want to see.’ 

 

 

Year 2 had a wonderful African Day when they were able to dress up in authentic costumes from 

South Africa. They have another day planned on the 13th July. The children observed how colourful 

the clothes were, in particular the headdresses worn by the woman. They had great fun.  

 

Year 6 are currently learning about Peru in their 

Geography studies. They have made some 3D 

models showing the topography of Peru as well as 

learning about the country’s economy and historic 

sites. They have also been learning how to read 

and create 6 figure grid references in a treasure 

hunt that incorporated all of the school grounds.  

See overleaf. Here they are using the new 

Chromebooks – outside in the shade! 

 
 

 

SCHOOL SPORT KITS! Please could we ask you 

to have a look at home for any school sports kit 

– football tops, shorts and socks as well as 

purple polo shirts are now in very short supply.  

Thank you for your help.  


